
 

 
 

Would you like to stay “in the know” about staff issues?  Staff Council now has a list serve that anyone can sub-
scribe to.  You will receive staff news and information as we receive it.  Click here to subscribe. 
 
Staff Council Vice-President nominations are being accepted at this time.  Nominations are open to all staff.  
The nomination deadline is Friday, May 7, 2010.   
 
Did you know?  Staff Council records their monthly meetings.  If you would like to request a copy, by audio or 
paper, contact Nichole at 474-7056. 
 
Are you receiving a Longevity Award this year?  Click here to see who is. 
 
UA Legislative Budget updates are available online. 
 
Would you like to see more Staff Tours?  Email Nichole with tour suggestions.   
 
Information  on union organizing issues at UA can be found here


